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The Standard Chartered Sustainability Review is a web-based document. It will not be available on 
our website until 28 March 2013. We would like to request an extension to the COP deadline in order 
to submit the information after our Review is available on our external website. 

 

Thanks for your assistance. 

Julie Wallace 


